
 

Subject:  Stop Sale on the 2018-2019 Honda In-floor WAVs 
 

March 16, 2019 

 

Dear BraunAbility Dealer, 

BraunAbility is taking the necessary steps to initiate a voluntary recall on the 2018 and 2019 Honda in-
floor wheelchair accessible vehicles.  Until the necessary steps are taken to file the recall notice with 
NHTSA, we are proactively communicating this information to you.  This notification is to inform you to 
take the necessary steps to stop the sale of the Honda’s you may have in inventory. 
 
Concern:  The rear wheel speed sensor harness may be connected to the wrong rear wheel speed 
sensor and cause a sudden deceleration of the vehicle during sharp turns.  

Correction:  Inspection and correction instructions will be communicated to you by Wednesday March 
20th, 2019. 

In the coming days and weeks, further communication about this voluntary recall will be communicated 
to you as part of the NHTSA reporting process.   

Please know that safety and reliability of our products are of paramount importance to BraunAbility and 
by taking this proactive measure we hope it demonstrates our commitment to you and those customers 
we serve.   

 

Sincerely, 

Rick Nelson 
Director of Customer Care & Aftersales 
BraunAbility 

 

 

 

 


